
Birchgrove Public School

For your calendar
1

25 Mar  Interrelate incursion day 1 - Stage 3

25 Mar  Parent Teacher Meetings: 3 / 4 Lilly Pilly only

25 Mar  Taronga Zoomobile - Preschool Platypus / Wallaby

27 Mar  Taronga Zoomobile - Preschool Wombats / Quokkas

27 Mar  Parent Teacher Meetings: 

             Kindy Flannel Flower and 5 / 6 Snow Gum

31 Mar  Parent Teacher Meetings: 

             1 Aust. Daisy, 1 / 2 Wattle, 2 Banksia

1   Apr  Interrelate incursion day 2 - Stage 3

2   Apr  Parent Teacher Meetings: 

             3 / 4 Bottlebrush, 4 / 5 Wollemi, 5 / 6 Waratah

7   Apr   School photos day 1 - whole school

8   Apr   Interrelate incursion day 3 - Stage 3

10 Apr   School photos day 2

10 Apr   Anzac Day assembly

11 Apr   Easter hat parade - whole school

11 Apr   Last day term 1 for students

Term 2 2025:

30 Apr  First day term 2 for students

Birchgrove Buzz
Term 1 Week 8 2025

This Buzz in Bullets…
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• Upcoming Event: Kindy 2026 Information session
• Harmony Week 2025
• BPS Preschool News
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• In the Classroom: Flannel Flowers
• In Other News: Operation Art finalist Grace S
• BPS Sports: Cross Country and Swimming Ribbon 

Awards
• Get to Know: Ms Corliss
• BPS after hours programs
• DoE Calendar and school attendance
• Contact and useful links

BPS Merit Board

Congratulations to Grace S 
(Lilly Pilly class). Grace’s 

artwork was selected for the 
Operation Art ‘50 Exhibition’ 

from 639 artworks from 
schools across NSW. 

Full story here.



Message from our principal

Birchgrove Public School

Principal’s trophy for excellence

Week 7 Snow Gums - for their clever calculations using decimals. 

Week 8 Bottlebrush -for caring for others by being a supportive and welcoming class.

Dear Parents and Carers,

Talk about a proud principal moment! Miss Taksa and I were 
lucky enough to be invited to the Operation Art opening 
ceremony, with a BPS student’s work selected in the top 50 of 
the state, out of 639 entries. Congratulations to Grace S 
(Wattle class) you should be very proud of your contribution to 
the community. Grace’s art will be displayed in the Children’s 
Hospital at Westmead.

All students K-6 will have the opportunity to create an artwork 
for Operation Art later this term. We will then have the difficult 
decision of selecting just two artworks from our school to 
submit to the competition.

Well done to the students in Years 3 and 5, your effort and positive attitude towards the NAPLAN 
assessments has been outstanding. Thank you to Ms Sun for her organisation of the 
assessments. The whole process ran like clockwork.

Our focus rule for week 8 was ‘Respect Personal Belongings’. In week 9 we will be talking to the 
students about the rule ‘Be a Safe Person’. I will be meeting with student parliament in week 9 to 
look at our current student rights and responsibilities at school and discuss whether they need to 
be updated.

The Department of Education has developed a School Community Charter. This will replace our 
Parent Code of Conduct. A link to the School Community Charter is on our BPS website under 
‘Rules and Policies’.

Thank you to the families who attended the Learning and Support Information evening and, or the 
P&C meeting this week. We are very fortunate to have these opportunities to come together and 
discuss the different programs within the school and to work with the school community.

I would also like to thank the local businesses who generously donate products and services to 
our school. In particular, thank you to Bonfire Bread, Darling St Meats, Woolworths, Bunnings and 
QE foods (who provide apples to all our students every week of every term). Please make sure 
you mention you are a Birchgrove PS family when you visit these businesses, so they know how 
much we appreciate their support.

Thank you for your support and don’t forget to pop in and say hello when you are at the school.

Kylie Mitchell Principal (Relieving)

https://education.nsw.gov.au/schooling/parents-and-carers/going-to-school/school-community-charter


Upcoming Event: Preschool Open Day 

Birchgrove Public School

RSVP here

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=muagBYpBwUecJZOHJhv5kZZFUyelZhtMvVZ-xG745FhUMU0wOVVYMUpNS1c3UklTWUQyNVNEOFJCWS4u


Upcoming Event: Kindy 2026 Information 

Birchgrove Public School

RSVP here

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=muagBYpBwUecJZOHJhv5kZZFUyelZhtMvVZ-xG745FhUQUQ0UzNKT0FQOUdGRjdBVjZHRDJaQ1M0Ty4u


Harmony Week 2025

Birchgrove Public School

Harmony Week celebrates Australia’s cultural diversity. In 
schools we celebrate inclusiveness, respect and a sense of 
belonging for all Australians, from the Traditional Custodians 
of the land to those who have come from many countries 
around the world. 

The International Day for the Elimination of Racial 
Discrimination (Harmony Day) is observed on 21 March 
each year. The ongoing theme of Harmony Week is ‘everyone 
belongs’

At BPS students were invited to wear cultural dress or orange 
on Harmony Day. Student Parliament also ran a Harmony 
week themed colouring competition.

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Feducation.nsw.gov.au%2Fteaching-and-learning%2Fmulticultural-education%2Fanti-racism-education%2Fanti-racism-action%2Finternational-day-for-the-elimination-of-racial-discrimination&data=05%7C02%7Cbirchgrove-p.school%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Cac41102964b349a8df5808dd66796cc6%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638779393894088519%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=X8Wr3%2FvgJ5dSlORXyDnXmKLx1bI3oy22rbFut091HIo%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Feducation.nsw.gov.au%2Fteaching-and-learning%2Fmulticultural-education%2Fanti-racism-education%2Fanti-racism-action%2Finternational-day-for-the-elimination-of-racial-discrimination&data=05%7C02%7Cbirchgrove-p.school%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Cac41102964b349a8df5808dd66796cc6%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638779393894088519%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=X8Wr3%2FvgJ5dSlORXyDnXmKLx1bI3oy22rbFut091HIo%3D&reserved=0


BPS Preschool News

Birchgrove Public School

One of the best parts of having a preschool onsite is the 
opportunity we have to be a part of a bigger community and 
foster a sense of belonging that is so valuable for wellbeing 
and transition to kindergarten. 

Preschoolers are always asking about the “big kids” and 
today some of our year 4 students visited to join our fun. We 
played hide and seek, read books, created art, built amazing 
sand creations and so much more!

- Rebecca Boyle - Assistant Principal, Early Stage 1



In the classroom: Stage 1

Birchgrove Public School

Stage 1 have been busy in maths learning about patterns and 
bonds to 10, 20 and 100.

- Natalie Robinson - Teacher, Banksia

The Banksia class have been 
experimenting with collage to 
create our very own banksia 
flowers.

- Natalie Robinson - Teacher, 
Banksia

Stage One students 
have been exploring 
how context shapes 
texts. The Wattle Class 
worked hard to create 
descriptive texts 
representing their own 
setting (our school), 
inspired by the 
beautiful book Our 
Island by Alison Lester. 
Now, they love 
revisiting the book 
during quiet reading 
time and take pride in 
their work!

- Emma Taksa  
Teacher, Wattle



In other news…

Birchgrove Public School

Operation Art

Operation Art is an initiative of the Children’s Hospital 
at Westmead in association with the NSW 
Department of Education. Selection of the hospital ‘50 
Exhibition’ was made from 639 artworks submitted in 
2024 from schools across NSW. These works will be 
exhibited at the Art Gallery of NSW and regional 
galleries throughout NSW during 2025. Following this, 
they will become part of the hospital’s permanent art 
collection for children and their families to enjoy.

In the Classroom: Flannel Flowers

Flannel Flowers Harmony Day Art

This is the Harmony Day artwork created by the Kindy Flannel Flowers. We are all different but ‘we all have hearts’ 
(quoted from one lovely student)       - Jo Copping - Teacher, Flannel Flowers

Congratulations to our own Grace S (Lilly Pilly class), 
whose artwork was selected as part of the ‘50 
Exhibition’. The opening night art show was attended 
by our relieving principal Kylie Mitchell and teacher 
Emma Taksa showing our school’s support for 
Grace’s achievement.



BPS Sports Update

Birchgrove Public School

Cross Country Ribbon Awards

Congratulations to all our cross 
country carnival ribbon winners.

Everyone put in their all on the day, 
but ultimately it was Evatt house 
who came out on top.

Final House placings:

1st - Evatt

2nd - Jackson

3rd - Fraser

4th - Robinson

Swimming Carnival Ribbon 
Awards

Congratulations to our swimming 
carnival ribbon winners, who also 
received their ribbons this week.



Get to know

Birchgrove Public School

Get to know the staff at BPS! Each fortnight, we will share a questionnaire answered by a staff 
member at BPS so you can get to know those working within our school community.



BPS after hours 2025 

Birchgrove Public School

The programs above are offered by third party companies utilising BPS facilities. Birchgrove Public School is not 
directly affiliated with and does not endorse any events, services or products represented.



BPS after hours 2025 

Birchgrove Public School

The programs above are offered by third party companies utilising BPS facilities. Birchgrove Public School is not 
directly affiliated with and does not endorse any events, services or products represented.

New to BPS after hours activities, Italian classes! These will be run 3.30 – 5.30 pm Tuesdays
(supervision from 3.00pm). If your child is interested, please contact Casa d’Italia directly. 



Dept of Education Notice

Birchgrove Public School



BPS P&C contacts and sponsors

Birchgrove Public School

BPS P&C contacts and further information, including the second-hand uniform store, can be found here:

Website: https://www.bpspandc.com/ 

Scan the QR code below

Our P&C would like to thank our local sponsors for their ongoing support.

Contact us and useful links
Please contact the school with any queries: 

Phone: 02 9810 2469           

Email: birchgrove-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

You can find important updates and further information on our website, via the 
Sentral app, and the BPS Facebook page:

Website: https://birchgrove-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ 

Facebook:  @BirchgrovePS    

Useful Links:

NSW school term dates inc. Staff Development Days (pupil free): 
https://education.nsw.gov.au/schooling/calendars/2025

Camp Australia before and after school care: Phone: 1300 105 343

https://campaustralia.com.au/school/?accessCode=9F7B

The School Canteen: An external company supplying canteen service to our school Thu-Fri each week:

https://www.theschoolcanteen.com.au/

Extended Leave form: To apply for leave beyond what is available in the school holiday periods please fill and 
return this form for Principal approval prior to travel:

https://birchgrove-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/content/dam/doe/sws/schools/b/birchgrove-
p/forms/Extended_Leave_Travel_notification.pdf

Administration of medication at school: Information and paperwork required for support at school

https://education.nsw.gov.au/schooling/parents-and-carers/health-and-physical-care/health-care-
procedures/administering-medication

Prior Newsletters: https://birchgrove-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/newsletter.html

https://www.bpspandc.com/
mailto:birchgrove-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
https://birchgrove-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2FBirchgrovePS&data=05%7C02%7Cbirchgrove-p.school%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C58fece80af7d46821a2008dcba84c5c4%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638590326618551799%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=QXJ5IZVbQVYGUMt1quvbXw6OkT0T4TYJ9XJWW8J0HwE%3D&reserved=0
https://education.nsw.gov.au/schooling/calendars/2025
https://campaustralia.com.au/school/?accessCode=9F7B
https://www.theschoolcanteen.com.au/
https://birchgrove-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/content/dam/doe/sws/schools/b/birchgrove-p/forms/Extended_Leave_Travel_notification.pdf
https://birchgrove-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/content/dam/doe/sws/schools/b/birchgrove-p/forms/Extended_Leave_Travel_notification.pdf
https://education.nsw.gov.au/schooling/parents-and-carers/health-and-physical-care/health-care-procedures/administering-medication
https://education.nsw.gov.au/schooling/parents-and-carers/health-and-physical-care/health-care-procedures/administering-medication
https://birchgrove-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/newsletter.html
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